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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 With the New School Councilors elected, we would like to invite everyone to engage in 
our first charity project – please see details below. 
 

Tin Can Challenge 
 

School Council are now accepting donations to take to Bow Food Bank. 
Throughout the course of next week (wc 21/10) we will be asking the children to bring in 

donations of food for our Tin Can Challenge.  
Below is a list of food items that will be accepted: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please bring any of the above items into your class throughout next week, and your school 
councilors will keep a tally of the items brought in. 
 
The class with the biggest donation in KS1 and KS2 will receive a certificate and a movie 
afternoon on Friday 25th October. 
 
If you have any questions about this project, then please speak with Mr. Heighington. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Mr. Heighington 
Assistant Headteacher 


